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Ribbon Cutting Event for the New Station Tracks and Platform at Los Angeles Union Station


	Ribbon Cutting Event for the New Station Tracks and Platform at Los Angeles Union Station
This morning, a ribbon cutting event was held at Los Angeles Union Station for a new platform and three new tracks that were added to the east side of Union Station to serve Metrolink and Amtrak. The platform and tracks were removed more than 35 years ago as demand for train travel in Los Angeles declined, however they have been restored as there is now an increase in ridership. This project construction was overseen by Metrolink. To read the complete story, please click here.
http://thesource.metro.net/2012/10/17/ribbon-cutting-this-morning-for-new-platform-at-los-angeles-union-station/?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=rss&utm_campaign=ribbon-cutting-this-morning-for-new-platform-at-los-angeles-union-station
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